
 

 

 
A BRAND NEW DAY

ASB Launches New Brand to Mark the Beginning of a New Era

Over the course of 100 years, our brand’s evolution has told the story of an
advancing industry by illustrating ASB's response to shifting market conditions,
consumer preferences, and business goals. This new look carries on a century of
evolution. The deepened colors and circle motifs reflect ASB's commitment to
embracing the diverse mix of professionals in the commercial baking industry,
inviting each one into the warm and inclusive fold.

ASB is proud to be a community for individuals who support one another through
knowledge sharing and expertise representing a variety of brands, products, and
bakery operations. The familiar yet fresh approach to the new brand is intentional to
reflect the ASB legacy with a modern and updated style to mark a new era.

What do you think? Share your thoughts at info@asbe.org or on any of our social
media channels by tagging #ASBOnTheRise.
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Upcoming Events
 
 



 
 



 



 

Protecting Our Industry
To keep you informed on important legislative and regulatory issues impacting our industry, ASB

is partnered with the American Bakers Association to bring you timely updates

Insights from FDA Deputy Commissioner Jim Jones

During the ABA, ASB & RBA 2024 Bakers Fly-In and Policy Summit, the ABA Food
Technical Regulatory Affairs Professionals Group met with FDA Deputy
Commissioner Jim Jones, who shared valuable insights on the restructuring of the
Human Foods Program (HFP), chemical safety, and food allergens.

Below are a few of the key takeaways:



The plan to restructure HFP is set to be implemented by October 1, 2024, and
negotiations with unions and logistical preparations are ongoing to ensure a
smooth transition.
FDA plans to focus on post-market review programs for food chemicals to
ensure safety standards are met.
FDA is actively addressing challenges related to allergens, particularly
sesame, and exploring effective regulatory approaches.
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